
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Taipalus, Madison (SPAC/PSPC)
Sent: March 23, 2020 6:23 PM
To: hongwen.zhang@wedgenetworks.com
Subject: RE: Help our country with cyber security during the pandemic

Hi Hongwen,

Thank you for your email to Minister Anand about your company’s ability to support Canada’s response to COVID-19. If
you have already registered on https://buyandsell.gc.ca/calling-all-suppliers-help-canada-combat-covid-19 then your
application and information is in the right hands at PSPC with the Procurement team. You have also received a note
back from the Minister, so you are on her radar as well. Once the significant amount of applications are reviewed,
officials will respond accordingly and as soon as they are able. Please keep checking back for information on your
application.

Best,

Madison Taipalus
Regional Advisor – Western and Northern Canada / Conseillère régionale - Quest et Nord du Canada
Office of the Honourable Anita Anand | Bureau de l’honorable Anita Anand
Public Services and Procurement | Services publics et Approvisionnement
madison.taipalus@canada.ca 
Tel: 819-997-5421
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